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3rd October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Incredible opportunity for your child to experience eSwatini & Kruger

Bishop’s Hatfield Girls’ School invites you to join an online talk about our exciting eSwatini &
Kruger expedition, running in July 2025.

This is a life-changing opportunity for students to explore eSwatini & Kruger with expert guides,
while developing their life skills, confidence and independence. We’re partnering with World
Challenge to offer this 13 night trip, which complements school learning.

Applications are now open, so please visit the trip page for the sign-up link, itinerary, travel dates,
Covid-secure booking terms and trip cost – examples of how past students have earned this
themselves will be covered in the talk.

Holly from World Challenge will host the 25-minute Zoom presentation on Tuesday 10th October
at 7.30pm. Please come along and ask any questions, or just listen in.

To attend, please register for the Zoom presentation here

If you have any questions or queries please feel free to contact Miss Lawrence or Miss Knott.

Kind regards,

Miss T Lawrence & Miss C Knott

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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